
COAST GUARD INVESTIGATIVE ASSOCIATION
EXECUTIVE BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
Branson, MO

Thursday, September 24, 2015

Steven Little called the meeting to order.  In attendance were:  President Steve Little, Past Presidents 
Howard Giblin and Toby Chapeau, Vice President Jack Pressler,Treasurer Jim Echoff, Regional 
Directors Bruce Shiels (Central), and Dan Motley (siting in for Southwest).  A quorum was present.

A review of the agenda for the Annual Business Meeting was completed.

Jim Echoff reported that he would make the financial report at the Friday annual meeting.

A brief discussion was held regarding Directors and Officers Insurance.

The next annual Board meeting will be held during the 2016 conference.

Respectfully submitted by:
Steve Little
CGIA Secretary Pro Tem 


